
Georgia Association of Nursing Students
Executive Board Meeting

Georgia Association of Nurses Virtual on Google Meet
Saturday, May 21, 2022

Call to Order
● The meeting was called to order by Katie Poupard at 10:03 on May 21, 2022 on Google Meet.

Attendance
● Attendance was called by Abigail Dunbar at

Name Position Present Absent

Katie Poupard President ✔

Brianna Jones 1st Vice President ✔

Marie Fagan 2nd Vice President ✔

Abigail Dunbar Secretary ✔

Heather Wood Treasurer ✔

Brady Jacobs Public Relations ✔

Madison Davis NEC Chair ✔

Nourhan Ghanem East District Director ✔

Mia Dowlatkhah Breakthrough to Nursing ✔

Tim Cox Community Health ✔

Dr. Kris Douglass GNA Consultant ✔

Dr. Laura Madden GANS Consultant ✔

Mrs. Jill Ray Presidential Consultant ✔

Operations
● New board members

○ Madison introduced Laura Dodge and Mckinzie McTyeire
■ Laura Dodge is running for Legislative Director
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● Katie made a motion to vote Laura Dodge onto the board. Heather
seconded. All in favor- Approved.

■ Mckinzie McTyeire is running for South District Director.
● Katie made a motion to vote Mckinzie McTyeire on to the board. Brady

seconded. All in favor- Approved.

Old Business
● Approve April minutes

○ Abigail Dunbar made a motion to approve the April Minutes from the last meeting.
Heather seconded. All in favor- approved.

New Business

President
● Convention Committees

○ Katie Poupard explained each committee and gave roles.
● June meeting

○ Officers will be meeting in-person on June 18, 2022

1st VP

2nd VP
●

Secretary
●

Treasurer
● Current Balance (see balance sheet)

○ Checking - 44,720.15
○ Money Market - 10,028.05

● NSNA Conference Expenses - 9,401.90 (see expense report)

PR Director
● Update on Sponsorships

○ Two Diamond Level Sponsorships
○ One Bronze Level
○ One Exhibitor

● One Diamond Level Sponsor wants to provide lunch
○ Novant Health will be sponsoring lunch for our conference.

● Date for conference
○ We are still waiting to hear back from the conference location
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NEC Chair
● The GANS Board voted on two new members.

East District Director
● Nourhan discussed reaching out to different schools in the state.

Breakthrough to Nursing
●

Community Health

Adjournment
● Katie Poupard ended the meeting at 10:45am on May 22, 2022.

Abigail Dunbar, Secretary
Katie Poupard, President
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